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OBJECTION:

The Department of Planning has obviously, initially, proposed a submission that it knew would be
rejected by the public, City of Sydney and members of the NSW State Parliament.

They then make minor modifications and expect the stakeholders to accept the proposal as it is
"better" than the one before. We are not going to accept this proposal as it still proposes gross over
development of the area which is not in keeping with the Village ambience of Pyrmont.

Until the high rise buildings are reduced in height and bulk it will never be acceptable to my wife and
l.

Neville and Cushla Monk



